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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 9:31 AM
To: 'jameslooney@menawaterutilities.org'; 'mayor@cityofmena.org'
Cc: 'wes.lemonier@hawkins-weir.com'
Subject: Progress Report Reminder

Good morning, 
 
I wanted to reach out with a friendly reminder that the City of Mena WWTP (AR0036692, 57-00423) has a quarterly 
progress report that is coming up due on April 15, 2023. This report relates to CAO 18-046-001. The report should detail 
the progress that has been made towards compliance with the final permitted effluent limits as listed in Part I, Section A 
of your permit. 
 
Please have this report submitted by the April 15th deadline. You may email it directly to me, or send via mail to: 

- Office of Water Quality, Division of Environmental Quality, 5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock 72118 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 

KRISTEN GRAHAM 
Compliance Analyst | 501.682.0758 
Office of Water Quality | Enforcement Branch 
Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality 

 
 


